
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, January 11, 2019. 
 

Activities taking place Monday are:  5:30-7:00 p.m. Mini Boys Basketball A Team; 
7:00-8:30 p.m. Mini Girls Basketball. 
 
Anglophone West School District is offering Presentations to Parents of students 
currently in Kindergarten and Grade 5 on the French Second Language Programs 
for the 2019-2020 School Year.  Information will be provided on the Grade 1 Entry  
French Immersion Program and the Grade 6 Entry Late French Immersion Program. 
These meetings will take place on Monday January 14, 2019 at either Woodstock  
Education Centre (Saint John Room) or the Southern Victoria High School Theatre 
In Perth-Andover.  All meetings will begin at 6:30 p.m.  Storm date will be Monday, 
January 21, 2019 at the same time. 
 
Parents who wish to enroll their children in the Gr. 1 or Gr. 6 Entry French 
Immersion Programs will be required to complete the electronic registration form 
located on the ASD-W website. Online registration will open January 15, 2019. 
For more information see our website on French Second Language Programs 
For the 2019-2020 School year. 
 
On Tuesday, January 22, 2019 from 6:00-7:30 p.m. children starting 
Kindergarten in the Fall of 2019 and their parents are invited to a Welcome 
To Kindergarten/Roll Out the Bag Night at Centreville Community  
School.  There will be an information session for parents and the children 
will be going through various stations.  Everyone is strongly encouraged 
to attend this event. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx

